
Date : 4/27/2017 10:05:51 AM
From : "Ramona Bray"
To : "Shropshire, Jeffrey"
Cc : "Aneeka Ferrell (Aneeka.Ferrell@rentonschools.us)" , "Anna Pabisz" ,
"Brandy Baker" , "Brenda Pearson" , "Cathi Price" , "Cindy Shepherd" ,
"CJ Carter" , "Debra Gibson" , "HEATHERLAIDLAW", "Jackie Harrow"
, "Jennifer Bonfadini" , "Jim O'Halloran" , "joyc@orting.wednet.edu" ,
"Joyner,Heidi" , "Kelley Salas" , "Kirsten Parker" , "Patrica Christensen" ,
"Sharon Gooch" , "Sherrie Wilcox" , "TeresaGreiwe
(tgreiwe@tacoma.k12.wa.us)" , "Vickie Eslick
(Vickie.Eslick@highlineschools.org)"
Subject : Re: Meeting minutes

Thank you Jeff for all the hard work you do to help the whole group. I have next
year's dates already on my calendar and I look forward to seeing everyone again. I
really appreciate the group discussions which helps us all to see the big picture in a
little different view.

On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 3:15 PM, Shropshire, Jeffrey
<jshropshire@auburn.wednet.edu> wrote:

Good afternoon Networking Group members,

Attached with this email are the meeting minutes from last week’s meeting. I
meeting still compiling the answers from the responses to substitute training and
fingerprinting information. Once I complete this information I will send it via a
separate email.

Thank you and I hope each of you survive the wind-up to the end of the school
year.

Jeffrey W. Shropshire

Substitute Coordinator

Auburn School District

253-931-4919

mailto:jshropshire@auburn.wednet.edu
tel:(253)%20931-4919


--

"Joy is what happens to us when we allow ourselves to recognize
how good things really are."

~Marianne Williamson

Smiles
Ramona Bray
Executive Secretary
Human Resources, Enumclaw School District
360-802-7134
FAX: 360-802-7132


